Irene Randall

Hello, I am asking for the Nonpoint Plan comment plan to be extended until at least Oct 29, 2025.
The cost of implementing it will be burdensome. causing extreme financial stress on the smallest
producers of livestock. This will affect our food supply. Despite the motion of the federal and state
governments funding to provide resources in developing pest management practices related to
livestock nutrients, there will be a lack of funding for nearly 9000.00 beef producers across WA. to
implement the proposed BMP infrastructure. Riparian buffers required in the VCWG BMPs has the
potential to remove thousands of acres of productive farmland. Even small farms with gardens will
be subject to having their property taken from them due to unelected bureaucrats making up rules
too difficult to follow.

This plan will be burdensome, cost of implement



